

Monthly Newsletter - December 2020

WE ARE HIRING!

Themis Security is always looking for security staff to join our team. We offer competitive wages, extended health benefits and a wide variety of shifts.

We have full and part time positions available and can work around your existing schedule.

If you or someone you know is looking for a career in security, please contact us by sending in your resume to info@themispro.com.

EXPANDING INTO YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD

Themis Security started the Downtown Foot Patrol program in 2018 and it has since become an integral part of our business. We are currently serving the Downtown and Harris Green areas and are looking to expand! Building community partnerships and expanding our foot patrol service into other neighborhoods is beneficial to all. It is our belief that having a physical presence is an effective deterrent for vagrancy, loitering, drug use and property crime.



We welcome any feedback from current clients on how we can improve and continue to serve you in your community. If you or someone you may know from a neighboring area would benefit from our services, please contact us as we would be happy to see where we can help.

NEW FACES AROUND TOWN

You may notice a few new faces as we are always looking for new members to join our team. We have hired three new security personnel over the last month and we are always looking for more!

A warm welcome to all those new members, we are looking forward to working alongside you.

NEW FACE TO DOWNTOWN FOOT PATROL

We would like to introduce Jeremy as a third member of our Downtown Foot Patrol. Jeremy has been with Themis Security since June 2018 and has shown great dedication and brings a wealth of knowledge to the job. Jeremy's exceptional customer service will be a great addition to our current foot patrol team consisting of Patrick and Cameron.

"Themis Security is my go-to security provider for regular service as well as special circumstances where we need assistance. They are reliable and professional, and I do not hesitate to recommend them." – A. Creighton, VP, Devon Properties

ARE YOU HAPPY WITH YOUR THEMIS SECURITY EXPERIENCE?

We would love to hear from you! Please feel free to leave us a review on Google.

Protecting what matters to you.



Happy Holidays and a safe and happy New Year from all of us at Themis Security!

Contact Us

Themis Security Services Ltd.

185-911 Yates Street, Unit 704 250-217-5915 info@themispro.com themispro.com







CRIME STATS FOR DECEMBER

Below are two crime maps depicting calls to VicPD for property damage and theft. The map on the left is for the week of December 6th to 13th and the map on the right is for the whole month. These graphics can help give you an idea of the amount of crime that is happening on a daily basis in our city. The need for additional security for your business is at an all-time high and Themis Security is here to help.





WE ARE LIVE FOR REMOTE VIDEO MONITORING!

We are excited to annouce that after a lot of planning and research, we are ready to launch our remote video monitoring service in January! This additional service can be offered as part of your exisiting service or be provided on its own. We now offer CCTV, alarm installation and access control systems. If this is something that you would like to add to your existing service, please contact us for information.

ADDITION TO OUR MOBILE FLEET

We are pleased to announce that we have added a fourth vehicle to our mobile fleet. This is an exciting time for us as the need for mobile patrol and service has seen a significant increase in demand.

This new addition will improve our response time and enhance our presence in the community.



Thank you to SignPad for getting our car ready for the road!

WELCOME TO SOME OF OUR NEW CLIENTS!

We would like to offer a warm welcome and a sincere thank you to Maycock Eyecare, Russell Hendrix and Banyan Construction for letting us help you keep your businesses and staff safe. We would also like to thank Victoria Cool Aid Society for keeping us in mind for several of your properties. These new partnerships help us expand and help better serve the surrounding community.





